
Dear League of Essex County Sportsmen Club, 
 
Thank you for the scholarship! I have just finished my freshman 
year at Westfield State University as an environmental science 
major. I have learned so many new things this year that have 
opened me up to the world. The campus is right on the edge of the 
Berkshires making it a perfect location to learn about my 
environment through hikes and adventures. I can't wait to see 
where my degree takes me.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gillian Pinciaro 


